
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Viking Day 
 
On Monday 7th March, all Year 4 children will be participating in a Viking Day run by Portals to 
the Past.  They specialise in providing immersive event days about the history of the period, 
which we will be studying in school.   
 
The event will cover a wide spectrum of Viking life including homelife, navigation, Gods, battles 
and Viking fun. 
 
The day starts with a short talk and for the rest of the morning the children will take part in 3 
activities: 
 

- A Viking quiz 
- Examining artefacts  
- Viking games 

 
The afternoon includes: 
 

- A weapons and armour display 
- Viking spear wrestling 
- A Viking battle – the grand finale will see the girls take on the girls and boys versus 

boys. It’s all about following Viking orders.  
 
We are inviting the children to dress up as a Viking for the day. This is entirely optional.  
 
In order to provide this event, we are asking for a contribution of £6.00 per child. An item will 
appear in your Parent Pay account for you to make your contribution, along with parental 
consent. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Wheeldon, Miss Rowe and Miss Calderbank (Year 4 Teachers) 


